
 STAFF WELFARE CLUB ANNUAL REPORT (2020-21) 

 

Staff welfare club is an informal forum of the teaching staff of the college. It is envisioned to 

foster a healthy and positive interaction among the members by creating a healthy working 

atmosphere through building employee engagement and motivation. A variety of programs 

like social get-togethers, cultural events, games etc. are arranged and all-important occasions 

like Onam, Christmas, Ramzan etc. are celebrated. The Club takes care to establish and 

maintain an atmosphere which helps in employees’ emotional and physical wellbeing. Staff 

Club is typically created, funded and run by teaching staff of the college. 

Every Two year elected representatives from the staff forms the executive committee. 

Executive members for the academic year 2020 – 2021: 

 

President                                 :   Dr. M.G Bhuvaneswary 

Secretary                                 : Dr. Renjith P.G 

Treasurer              :Smt..Reena T.S 

Other members: 

Sri. T.G Sreenivasan ( Office Staff) 

Sri. T.B Harisarma ( Office Staff) 

Sri. C.S Jaikishan ( Office Staff) 

Smt. C.S Seaju ( Teaching Staff) 

Smt K.S Sreedevi ( Teaching Staff)  

Dr. Lakshmi S Bose ( Teaching Staff) 

Dr. T.R Bindu ( Teaching Staff) 

Dr. P.R Sreejamol ( Teaching Staff) 

Smt Anupa Asok ( Teaching Staff) 

Smt K.S Archana ( Teaching Staff) 

Smt. A Asha ( Teaching Staff) 

Sri. M.B Nikhil ( Teaching Staff) 

 



 

2020-21 

Report of the Activities of Staff Club 

 

With the aim of helping the needy people of our institution, Staff welfare Club in our college 

during this academic year decided to donate the contributions to the cleaning and security 

staffs of the institution. In the pandemic situation of Covid-19, the club decided to provide an 

“Onam Kit” to the above mentioned staffs .On 2020 August 27, the club donated the Onam 

kit to the cleaning and the security staffs. The aims and objectives of the club, and activities 

to be done were announced in the Staff club meeting. All staff members were asked to 

contribute a handful of rice to this very needy situation of covid-19.  

So far three meetings were held in online platform and charted out various programmes to be 

organized during this academic year. We have decided to donate the contributions to the 

organizations who were in the field of covid-19. 

 

  

 

  



 


